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        Where are they now?     
 
 

 
 

Graham Tidswell is looking for former 35 Squadron CO Jack Darby Espie who was in Vung 
Tau from February 1968 to December 1968. Jack was discharged from the RAAF in July 1974 
with the rank of Group Captain. He joined the RAAF in July 1942 and served during World War 
2 and gave 32 years of his life to the RAAF. Would anybody knowing the whereabouts of Jack, 
please email Graham Tidswell and CC to Ted Strugnell.  
 
In his pilot training days Jack was a very old and close friend of the Tidswell family and Graham 
would very much like to contact him or at least hear where he finished up.  
 
 
 
Graeme Benthein saw the photo of 69 Telegs in our 
last issue and recognised three blokes who were on 
his Rookies Course back in 1961. They are Terry 
Gilbert, Norm Cuell and John Hitchens but he’s 
long since lost contact. Can anyone help, if you can, 
let us know and we’ll pass on the info to Benny 
 
 
 
 

 

People will believe anything if you whisper it. 
 

 
 
 
Neville Wren is looking for Greg “Dick” Turpin who was on 17 Appy, if anyone knows where 
Greg is please contact us and we’ll pass on the info to Neville. 
 
 
 
Steve Hartigan is looking for Eric Clarke, last known to live in Weston in the ACT. Does 
anyone know where he is? 
 

 
 
Phillip Harker says he saw in Vol 33, Page 12  that a Thomas George Lenton was awarded a 
MID for his service in Vietnam. Phil asks is he the same bloke who ended up at RAAF 
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Tottenham, is so, Phil would like to contact Thomas again. If you have any info, please get in 
touch with us and we’ll pass it on. 
 
 
 

Radio Technologist Apprentices.  
 

We heard from FSGT Worthington who says:  “I work at RAAFSTT, training Systems 
Technicians and am searching for information relating to intakes of Radio Technologist 
Apprentices - many of whom went on to remuster to SYSTECH. I was Wondering if there are 
any photos in your association records?. 
 
We didn’t have any photos but perhaps someone out there might, if you can help get in touch 
with us and we’ll pass on the info. 
 


